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6 November 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

We hope you and your family are well.  

Due to the high number of positive COVID-19 cases in the local area, we are bringing in new measures to help reduce the spread of the virus:

· Do NOT come to Nursery if you, or anyone that you have contact with, has symptoms of COVID-19 (fever, cough, fatigue, loss/change of sense of taste and/or smell, vomiting, diarrhoea). Follow government guidelines.
· All parents/visitors must wear a mask/face covering when on the school site (this includes the garden when dropping off and picking up).
· No siblings/family members are to enter the school site if they self-isolating.

· Follow the one-way system when entering and leaving the garden and allow space for other families. 

· Ensure you keep 2 metres apart and keep talking to a minimum.

· When you come to collect your child please wait in the garden, or on the pavement outside if no room in the garden. Do not block the gate because people need to leave.
· It is the time of year for other viruses.  If your child is unwell, keep them at home.

· If you would like to talk to your child’s key person, please phone the office to arrange a suitable time. 
· Make sure that your child has warm clothes, a raincoat, welly-boots and a bag of spare clothes. These must be labelled with your child’s name. 
We continue to use additional hygiene measures to help reduce spread of the virus:
· Toys are washed regularly.

· Children have more support and teaching for better hygiene, washing hands and using tissues safely.

· High risk resources (playdough, soft toys) have been removed.

Please remember: It is very important that you follow current government guidelines to reduce spread in the community outside school. 
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